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Dean’s Council - Minutes 
March 2, 2020 at 8:00 am 

Present:  Dr. Migler, Lisa Mock, Kayla O’Toole, Corey Gorder, Sandy Hageness and Larry Brooks via conference call 
 

Topic Responsible 
Party 

Discussion/Outcome 

1. Overview of coronavirus planning 
 

Migler Dr. Migler noted the NDUS Chancellor has requested all colleges 
and universities to discuss how to continue operations if the need 
to close campuses due to the coronavirus is determined.   

2. How many spring semester classes can be completed 
online? 

All 
 

Kayla indicated a majority of the faculty, whether online or on 
campus, use Blackboard for their courses.   

3. How many labs could be completed online? 
How many would need an alternative arrangement? 
 

 
All 

Possibilities - Lab kits might be used for some science classes.  
Other hands-on classes such as horticulture and wildlife may 
need to make arrangements for condensed time meetings, 
demonstrations, or alternatives assignments.  Need more info for 
nursing labs and clinicals. 

4. Concerns with planned athletic events? All The AD and coaches will watch for updates from ACHA, NJCAA 
and other states on expectations before traveling.   

5. Helping students without vehicles return home? 
 

All Transportation may need to be arranged as it is with breaks.  

6. Other??? 
 

All Testing via Blackboard can be difficult.  Other options were 
discussed.  Dr. Migler will meet with all faculty over noon today to 
discuss continuation of classes if campuses are closed due to the 
coronavirus. 
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